
Drop-in Center News

Happy November. I hope all of you are doing well and
preparing for the upcoming colder weather. Please
remember there is always a warm or cold beverage,
snacks and friendly conversation here at the Drop In
Center. 
Exciting news! On November 21st, all the Region IV
Drop In Centers will be having a gathering. This will be
held at The Hoffman Community Center from 3:30 to
7:30 p.m. There will be delicious food, fun games,
BINGO, trivia and a wonderful opportunity to connect
with others. Region IV has generously offered to
reimburse mileage to those who carpool. If you plan to
attend, please call the Drop In Center or send me an
email. We would like a head count to plan
appropriately for food and prizes. 



Please refer to the calendar for all groups and activities. We also have a
Facebook

page and a web site, (www.communitypartnersdropin.org) 
Our November schedule is as follows:

We will be having BINGO, (with prizes) on Mondays at 12:00 noon. This is
dependent on participants, 3 or more. 

On Tuesdays we continue to build enlightenment and support with "coffee
talk". Card playing group is now on Thursdays at 11:30.  November 10th, we
will be enjoying delicious sub sandwiches. Fridays November 3rd, 17th and 31,
it’s movie day!  I hope to see all of you at these activities! Please reach out to
me if you have any questions, concerns or issues.

Important Events and
Meetings

Western Prairie LAC will meet
on November 21 at 11:00 in

Glenwood. We will be zooming
the meeting from the Center.

Drop-In Center
Hours:

 
10:00 a.m.-3:00
p.m. Weekdays

except
Wednesdays.

Contact:
125 Minnesota Ave. East

Glenwood, MN 56334
(320) 634-0888

Melanie Hanson, Program
Coordinator

mhanson@solutionsinpractice.org


